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Term 3, Week 9 – 14th September 2022 
 

Nowra Hill Public School 
 

T: 02 4421 5671  

T: 02 4423 2148  E: nowrahill-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

   W:nowrahill-p.school.det.nsw.edu.au 

________________________________________________________________  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Not long to go before the end of term. Just a reminder that 

the school will be closed on Thursday 22nd of September due 

to a national public holiday. School will resume as normal for 

the last day of term. 

 

Congratulations to Kathryn Raymer who was the successful 

applicant for the Assistant Principal Curriculum and Instruction 

position. Kathryn comes to us next year from Tomerong Public 

School with lots of experience with literacy and numeracy. 

We are looking forward to having Kathryn be part of our 

Nowra Hill School community and I am sure you will all help us 

make her feel welcome. 

 

We are still in the process with the Assistant Principal position 

and I will inform the school community next term with an 

update. 

 

Students enjoyed the Life Ed van visit last week and Kinder 

were quite excited to meet Harold. Teachers will continue the 

Health and Personal Development lessons back in their 

classrooms. 

 

A reminder that the Kinder Readiness information evening is 

this Thursday 15th September. All families who have applied to 

enrol their child at Nowra Hill next year have received an 

invitation and we look forward to meeting with parents’ 

tomorrow night. 

 

Staff will be participating in a twilight profession learning 

session this evening in preparation for the new English and 

Mathematics syllabus which will be implemented next year. 

There will be several sessions during the remainder of the year 

to ensure teachers are ready for their classes for next year.  

 

Weekly Events 

NO CANTEEN -  till further 

notice  

Library – Wednesdays 

 

Upcoming Events 

Thursday, 15th September 

Kindergarten 2023 Readiness 

Evening 6.30pm – 7.30pm 

Friday, 16th September 

Assembly – 2.15pm (5/6V) 

Friday, 23rd September 

Last day of Term 3 

Monday, 10th October 

First day of Term 4 for 

students and teachers 

Wednesday, 12th October 

School Photos 

Wednesday, 19th October 

State Athletics 

Tuesday 1st, Wed 2nd Nov 

4/5/6 Taronga Zoo Camp 
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MORE INFORMATION 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Our school photos will be taken on Wednesday, 12th October (first week back at school). 

All students will be required to wear summer uniform. Envelopes will be sent home with 

students this week. 

If you need to order school uniforms it is advisable if you do this sooner rather than later. 

Please go the My School Connect app and order through there. 

 

YEAR 6 FUNDRAISER - PIE AND POPPER DAYS 

Year 6 will be having a fundraiser this Friday to raise money for the Year 6 farewell. 

Students can order a pie or sausage roll for lunch this Friday, which will come with a popper. 

The cost is $5.50. 

An order form will be sent home today. Please send the money in with this form on Friday. 

This is not an online order. 

 

YEAR 6 FUNDRAISER – ICEBLOCK SALES 

 

Ice blocks will be on sale every Friday at lunch.  

 

Icy Poles are $1.00 each and Choc coated ice creams are $2.00 each.  

 

                        

Happy birthday to Ryan and Arlo who celebrate their birthday this week. 

  


